                              Wed, 9 Apr 2003

From: Imogan_DaSilva@agd.nsw.gov.au

    To: vesnasmail@gdaymate.com.au

Subject: Anti-Discrimination Board Case

   Date: Wed, 9 Apr 2003 17:54:51

Dear Ms Simundic,  Mr. Puplick has asked me to advise you that your papers were sent to the Tribunal yesterday 9 April.

Kind regards,

Imogen da Silva

Executive Assistant to

President of the Anti-Discrimination Board                                                                   .

                                                                      Wed, 9 Apr 2003 22:14:36
From: Jill_Moir@agd.nsw.gov.au

     To: VesnaSmail@GdayMate.com.au

Subject: referral of your complaint

   Date: Wed, 9 Apr 2003 22:14:36

Dear Ms Simundic

I am writing in response to your emails to Chris Puplick and Maggie Smyth regarding referral of your complaint to  the Administrative Decisions Tribunal (the Tribunal) and to your latest facsimile to Mr Puplick to which you attached medical information in relation to your Family

Court proceedings.

I have confirmed today that Mr Puplick has signed the recommendation by Ms Santiago to refer your complaint to the Tribunal, and that the only outstanding matter is for the documents on the file to be collated and physically sent to the Tribunal. I anticipate that the Tribunal should

receive the President's report by the end of next week.

As Ms Santiago has explained to you previously, once the Tribunal receives your complaint, they will contact you within a few days to arrange a timeframe for the processing of your matter.

You will receive a written confirmation from Mr Puplick as soon as your complaint is sent to the Tribunal

Yours sincerely

Jill Moir

Manager

Compaints Resolution Branch                                                                                            .

